Ski for Light, Inc.

Executive Committee Meeting
Thursday, January 18, 2018
Sparks, Nevada

Minutes

Welcome. Scott McCall, President, called the meeting to order at 8:05 P.M. Pacific Time on January 18, 2018.

Roll Call. Judy Dixon, Secretary, called the roll.

Present:
Scott McCall, President
Bob Civiak, Vice-President
Judy Dixon, Secretary
Brenda Seeger, Treasurer
Tim McCorcle, Director-at-Large
Marion Elmquist, Immediate Past President

Not present:
Heather Berg, Director-at-Large

Money Market Funds. Bob has learned that Capital One offers a Money Market fund at 1.4% with a $10,000 minimum and no fees. He and Brenda believe this would benefit SFL and would yield several hundred dollars a year. It was moved by Bob that the Treasurer set up a money market account with Capital One and transfer funds to and from as necessary. The motion was seconded by Marion. The motion passed unanimously.

Ski Conditions. Ski conditions at Tahoe-Donner continue to be very limited. Alternative activities will continue to be pursued.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The meeting was adjourned at 8:35 P.M. Pacific time.

